

## Bangkok Patana School

The British International School in Thailand Established 1957

643 Lasalle Road (Sukhumvit 105)
Bangna, Bangkok 10260
Thailand
Tel: +66 (0) 2785 2200
Fax: +66 (0) 2785 2399
Email: reception@patana.ac.th

20<sup>th</sup> August 2025

Dear Parents,

A warm welcome back to Bangkok Patana Primary. We have had a lovely first day back and it is wonderful to see our campus and classrooms bustling with energy again. I would like to extend a special welcome to the new families who have joined our Primary community for the first time – we are thrilled to have you with us!

Over the summer, our Business and Buildings and Grounds teams made a number of welcome improvements across the school. From classroom upkeep and new walkways to the exciting upgrade of our Primary canteen. The canteen is now air-conditioned with filtered air, and its large windows provide a beautiful vista onto the trees and wildlife.

It is always a busy start of term, and so I would just like to highlight these key 'back to school' events:

- The PTG Newcomers Picnic is coming up on Saturday, 23 August from 9.30am 12.30pm on the front hard court.
- Our Whole School Assembly is on Friday, 29 August from 8am 9 am in the Sports Hall.
- We would love to see you at the first Parent Partnership Workshop on Tuesday, 2 September from 8am -9am in the Primary Hall (more information to come)
- Y1 Y6 'Meet the teacher' sessions are on Tuesday, 2 September from 2.45pm (more information to come).

For all other Year Group news, don't forget to read the weekly newsletter, published on a Friday and the Patana News for whole-school updates!

Wishing you a fantastic start to the new term at Patana Primary. If there is anything I can do to support you, do not hesitate to be in touch on <a href="mailto:samc@patana.ac.th">samc@patana.ac.th</a>

Yours sincerely,

Sarah McCormack Primary Principal